
 
FLORENCE COUNTY, SC 

REQUEST-FOR-PROPOSALS NO. 27-13/14 

PROGRAM MANAGEMENT SERVICES-CAPITAL PROJECTS SALES TAX 

PROGRAM II 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

 

May 5, 2014 

 

 

THE FOLLOWING SENTENCE FROM PARAGRAPH 2 OF PAGE 3 OF THE 

RFP SHALL BE DELETED FROM REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO.  

27-13/14:     

 

The County is seeking proposals from the eleven engineering firms on the 

County’s on-call list to provide Program Management Services for the Capital 

Project Sales Tax II.   

 

 

THE SENTENCE SHALL BE REPLACED BY THE FOLLOWING SENTENCE:    

 

The County will accept proposals from any qualified firms that are capable of 

meeting the requirements and the scope of work of the RFP. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this addendum, please direct all inquiries 

by e-mail to pfletcher@florenceco.org.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrick D. Fletcher, CPPB 

Procurement Director 

mailto:pfletcher@florenceco.org

